

minutes

Soderville Rec Committee Monthly Meeting		
7.14.2019	6:00 PM	Maxx Bar and Grill
Meeting called by	6:06 Eric	
Type of meeting	Monthly Committee meeting	
Facilitator	Eric Potthoff	
Note taker	Derek Schmitz	
Attendees	<p>Eric Potthoff (President) Derek Schmitz (Secretary) Kate Kiley (Committee Member) Marshall Langemo (Treasurer) Chet Latawiec (Vice President) Christina Smentek (Committee Member)</p> <p>Guests Terry Olson Corryn Anderson</p>	
Approval of Minutes		
	No Notes were approved	

minutes

Public Forum

No Public Forum this month

Old Business

4 wheeler - Chet has identified one to purchase.

Fall Ball - we will be sending out a form to parents to see if they are interested. We could form our own teams if no one is organized.

Outlaws logo - we should get one going....
Going to work with Travis G.

New Business

End of year surveys - Corryn to send out to 6U

Player evaluations for 10-15U

Brian took care of this in the past with Equipment turn in
Eric to see how Andover does this and maybe use their form for SBAA

Game reschedules due to weather.

We paid for umpires several times this year due to coaches not notifying Gail

In the future look should we look at holding back volunteer fee until the end of the season to coaches if they fail to call and cancel umpires ?

minutes

Committee reports

Tournaments

MSF state tournament-
12 teams - 13AAA
27 teams - 14AA
Lions/City/Soderville will all be used
Marshall/Kate/Christina to be site directors

6U / 8U complete, all went well.

10U / 12U - Eric/Chet to be directors
All games will be at City
Just Soderville teams for 12U

13U State
Need Lions / City site directors
Terry will handle one site (Lions)
Need a City site director

Jr. Baseball -

12U All Star Game
Andover hosts
4 teams (2 Andover/ 1 Anoka / 1 Soderville)

We discussed a 12U game that was protested by one of the coaches due to player substitutions.

6U
Coaches accusing other coaches of code of conduct violations - but nothing specific was mentioned.

Sr. Baseball -

Anders Flaa tournament, we represented ourselves well.

15U Draft - somewhat inconsistent this past year. Need to review before next year.

Tournament Teams –

What should the future of the teams be? Are the tournament teams more work than the given benefit?

Tabled until next meeting

minutes

Fundraising – No updates

Uniforms –

Issue with shirts getting snags due to rubbing on fences.

Equipment –

Turn in date - during MSF tournament since we will be around.

Drag broom - Pete wants one.

Volunteering - No updates

Training - No updates

Budget - Marshall reviewed the budget, we are healthy

Meeting Adjournment. 8:40

**Next meeting September 8th , 6:00 at
Maxx**